
 
 
To: FRC Team __________________  
From: Team 3044 – 0xBE4 
Re: STEAM Varsity Letter 
 

During the 2014-2015 school year, our school administration        
approved a STEAM Varsity Letter for members of our High School           
Robotics Team. For the past few years, members had received a           
certificate indicating this award, but no varsity letter was actually          
presented. Through the work of our dedicated members, last year was the            
first year that our team members were awarded a physical STEAM Varsity Letter. This process took a bit                  
of time and planning. This information is provided to assist you, in the event that you do not already                   
award your team members with a STEAM Varsity Letter. We have attached a copy of the Varsity Letter                  
and on the back, we have included the guidelines that are associated with this award. Below we have                  
included the name and company that created the file in order to save you time locating a vendor that is                    
familiar with the project: TSS Printing 

Bob Jesmain 
518.207.5781 

 
We hope that you find this information useful and that we can help you to recognize the efforts                  

and dedication of your team members. Additionally, our district now plans to also present this STEAM                
Varsity Letter to members of our Science Olympiad team and Troupe, our theater production group. 
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